
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Noseworthy, Susan <SNoseworthy@GOV.NU.CA>
Sent: March 27, 2020 8:59 AM
To: Taipalus, Madison (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: Pandemic Procurement

Hi Madison,

The Government of Nunavut is receiving assistants from NESS and LAC. What we require in a
timely manner is portable ventilators. Do you have a contact for vendors manufacturing this product.

Kind regards,

Susan

Susan Noseworthy CSCMP, HSCN
Procurement, Logistics and Contract Support
PO Box 1000 Station 1600
Iqaluit NU
X0A 0H0
Ph 867-975-5434
Fx 867-975-5450
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